
Friday 12th July 2024 

Facebook                               

If you would like to follow our page, please type in Whitley Chapel C of E and the page should appear. 
We will of course respectfully honor the wishes of parents who did not give consent. 

 

  
 

Dear Parents, 
What a lovely week we have had here in school! The children have had a great trip to the Discovery 
Museum and Safety works today.  

 

 

Whitley Chapel C of E First School 

Mrs Hardcastle’s daughter, Rachel has joined us this 
week and brought Boris the tortoise to meet us on 
Wednesday! 

 

Dates for the Diary  

Thursday 18th July – First Aid Responders Workshop 
Friday 19th July – 9.15am Leavers Assembly in church –  
 
Please don’t forget - School finishes at 1pm on Friday 

 
Transition Meetings for Parents  - Come into school and find out more about the next stage of your child’s learning 
journey! 

 
Tuesday 16 th July - 2.45pm -3.15pm 
For parents of children moving from Reception to Year 1 
 
Wednesday 17 th July - 2.45pm - 3.15pm 
For parents of children moving from Year 2 to Year 3 
 
Thursday 18 th July - 2.45pm - 3.15pm 
For parents of children moving from Nursery to Reception 

  Early Years Breakfast 

Mr Harrison would like to invite all of the Early Years 
parents into school (straight after drop) off for an ‘Early 
Years Breakfast’ in our Early Years Unit alongside the 
children. 

Also, as previously mentioned, I will be having coffee and 
tea with whoever would like to join me also on Thursday 
morning straight after drop off in the hall until 9.45am 
(Early Years Parents can join me after their breakfast if 
you would like to.) 

We can chat about our plans for the classes 
next year and / or anything you like! Come 
along! 

 

 

 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone! 
Let’s hope England win on Sunday! 
See you all next week! 
Mrs Hayward  



 


